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SCHEDULE

VOLUNTEERS 10/20/2024 HISTORY
Nursery Il & Il Week of 10/13/2024 Sunday, October 20, 2024
Julie Bowen Peggy Gibbs ATTENDANCE 8:30 AM Deacons Meeting
Rhonda Ebeling Ashley Ferguson Sunday School 68 9:30 AM Sunday School

Children’s Message Darla Hamilton

139 10:40 AM Worship Service

Worship Service

Ushers:
*Jeff Rullman Daryl Bishop Wednesday Night 73

Wednesday, 10/23/2024
Clayton Phillips Bob Sinclair

10:00 AM  Adult Bible Study (Rm 106)
AM Benediction Shannon Howard TREASURER’S REPORT 5:30PM  Dinner (Hot Dogs) for all who
Decision Mindy Brown Budget Needs $4,785.00 stay for Wednesday night ac-
Consultant Clayton Phillips Budget Given $4,151.95 tivities
Sun./Wed. Yearly Needs $196,185.00 6:00 PM  Connect Kids Program
Lock Up Bob Hinkleman .
Yearly Given $164,000.75  6:00PM  Impact Youth

Accompanist

Mindy Brown

Position Available
Sunday School

Director

If my people who are

Needing someone to check i
with Sunday School Teachers
periodico”y, assist in ordermg
Sundoy school material
quc:rfer/y, find substitute
teachers when needed, rep/oce

Sunday School Positions when
needed.

Interested? Willing?

called by my name
humble themselves, and

< pray angl seek my face
and turn from their
wicked ways, then I will
hear from heaven and
will forgive their sin and
heal their land.

2 CHRONICLES 7:14

2024 Moonlight Madness
Float Theme for Lighted
Christmas Parade--

North Pole Sweet Shoppe

*If you’re interested in
building a float for our
church entry, please con-
tact the church office.

& Contact Carol in the
o8 church office

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 308 S. Tebo St.

Windsor, MO 65360

660-647-5624

Facebook: FBC Windsor MO
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-1:00 pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays)
Phone: 573.660.2122 Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com

Email: fbcwindsormo@gmail.com Online: www.fbcwindsor.org
Office Hours:

Pastor Mike Brown
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\ "\mr The annual Chili Cook-Off was a huge success with 12 entries this year. We

enjoyed a great variety of chili along with hot dogs, sandwiches, veggies, and
desserts. The contestants all did an outstanding job! This years winners were
(L-R)--Connor Bishop (2nd Place), Elliott Sanders (3rd Place), and Pastor Mike
Brown (1st Place). Thank you to our judges and
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to all those ‘behind the scene’ who helped with
setting up and clean-up afterward. Your help
was appreciated more than you know! We look
forward to continuing the friendly competition
A next year.

The Quarterly Carry-In Dinner/Business
Meeting will be Sunday, October 27. Plan

hur Gh B i ﬁ ﬁc«r to join us following morning worship!

] #
Please drop your

.
T

Low-Impact
Exercise Class on Tuesday
evenings
In Fellowship Hall!
6:00-7:00

v y A
3 We plan to sing each Sunday in
T@E T y ¥ December. Watch the Columns

f 4 for practice dates/times. If anyone is interested in singing a
Oct 3l ~ 5=00pm to 6:oopm i | special anytime, please let me know!

& 308 5 Iebo waet " Chris Micheals

A message from oun Worstiipp Leaden!

,/7 Do you like modern worship songs? Are you willing to
sing in church once a month? I'm looking for vocalists to
join me in singing once a month starting in January. This
would be a group, not a solo! If you're interested, email
Chris Micheals (worshipmusicfbcwindsor@gmail.com) or
call the church office at 660-647-5624.

If you’d be willing to substitute
in a Sunday School class when _ .
needed, please contact Mindy collecting balls and t-shirts

Brown. (children’s sizes 5, 10, and 16) for

S U N D A YT Operation Christmas Child. Just drop

your donations in the basket in the

During the month of October, we are

church foyer. Thank you!




